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Students 

 

Make-up Work 

 

Make-up work for students who are absent from school shall be governed by guidelines 

developed by the Superintendent or Superintendent's designee.  The Guidelines shall state the 

criteria to be used in determining whether and to what extent the opportunity to complete class 

work, including examinations, missed during a period of disciplinary suspension will be granted. 

 

The make-up work of students will be counted for course credit when satisfactorily completed 

according to the guidelines stated below; which are the Superintendent's guidelines, or such other 

guidelines as approved from time to time by the Superintendent or the Superintendent's designee. 

 

To receive credit for work missed due to excused absences (e.g., personal illness, bereavement or 

emergency in the family, participation in an approved school activity), the student, upon 

returning to school, is responsible a) for requesting assignments for make-up work and b) for 

completing the make-up work on his/her own initiative by the due date.  The teacher will provide 

materials, assistance and due date to a student who is making up work for these reasons. 

 

To receive credit for work missed due to a parent requested prearranged absence (e.g., medical or 

dental appointment, religious observance, spectator at a school activity, family trip, college 

visit), the student is responsible a) for requesting assignments for make-up work prior to his/her 

absence and b) for completing the make-up work on his/her own initiative by the due date. 

 

The date when make-up work is due will be determined by the teacher, with two (2) days, being 

allowed for each day absent up to a maximum of ten (10) days.  Students who plan to miss 

school due to scheduled school activity or a parent requested prearranged absence may request 

assignments and make arrangements to complete part of all of the work prior to the absence. 

 

Students and parents/guardians are advised that equivalent experiences for students who miss 

class are difficult and sometimes impossible to recreate.  Parents/guardians are also advised that 

testing and summarizing activities often are scheduled at the end of the quarter and the end of the 

semester; parent requested prearranged absences should be avoided during these times. 

 

 

 

Date of Adoption:  June 9, 2008 

Reviewed:  September 10, 2012 


